
MOW WEEKLY UPDATE! 
2/5/2011 

 
 
Hello MOW Folks and welcome to the next MOW Weekly Update.  We at MOW strive 
to provide the most condensed and functional update of useful and useless information 
each week, that we put out an update.  We are now finished with our Part 214 training for 
2011.  If you missed the training, please see one of the managers for punishm…I mean 
solution to your issue.  So let’s get this party started! 
 
WEEK IN REVIEW: 
 
Tuesday:   There was work being done in the Shops.  Richard put a new jackstand on the 
trailer compressor. Mike worked on a problem with the green machine.  Pat and Gene did 
their normal wonderful stuff!  Heather was there working with Mike Taylor.  Mike 
Taylor and his crew worked most of the day doing weed control and some spraying 
around the shops.  Good work guys! 
 
Thursday:  This day was canceled. 
   
Saturday:  We finished the last class for 2011 of the Part 214 training.  See introductory 
paragraph.  After the 214 training we worked in the shops.  We did some much needed 
organizing in the erecting shop following up some work that Mike F. was doing during 
the 214 training.  Things look much better.  
 
WEEK AHEAD: 
 
Tuesday:  TUESDAY MOW IS CANCELED!  WE DO NOT HAVE MOW THIS 
NIGHT! 
 
Thursday:  THURSDAY NIGHT MOW IS CANCELED!  
 
Saturday:  We will be meeting as normal for MOW on Saturday.  Meet at the shops at 
8:00 a.m.  We have much to do.  We still have ties that need changing, we have a switch 
that need adjusting, and bolts to tighten.  We have a need for people so if you just 
finished your 214 training it is time to put your safety training to work with MOW on 
Saturday. 
 
See you out on the line, 
 
John, Sandy, and Chris 


